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Spring Term 2 Newsletter –March 3rd 2023  

Hello and welcome to our newsletter. We have been super busy week 

in school this week! As it has been World Book Day, we have had M&M 

Productions in school performing ‘Scrooge’ for Key Stage 2 Children 

and it was thoroughly enjoyed by all!  

 

World Book Day has been a success and we have enjoyed seeing all 

the children participating in celebrating their favourite authors 

/characters in class and around school.  
 
 

     
 

PSHE Lessons for Spring Term 2 

 
Over the next 4 weeks, Years 1-6 will be taking part in lessons 

which will focus on relationships and sex education (RSE). All 

lessons are taught at an age appropriate level for your child's age.  

All parents can view the lessons that their child will be taught by 

visiting the school website. Select the red Curriculum tab at the 

top of our website, then select Subjects, select PSHE then scroll 

down to Relationships & sex education and Health Education 

where you will find information on why we teach RSE. At the 

bottom of this webpage there is a file titled RSE Curriculum 

lessons that can be downloaded, detailing all the lessons from Years 

1-6. 

If you have any questions after reading the lessons, please contact 

the school and we will be happy to answer any questions! 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
School start times: 
Nursery – 9.00am - 3.00pm 

Rec - Yr6 – 8.45am - 3.15pm 

  

 

Early Collection of children: 

Please can we remind parents to 

collect their children at the correct 

finish time of 3.15pm. If you have to 

collect your children early for an 

appointment, please bring the 

appointment letter to the office for a 

copy to be taken and inform the office 

staff on the morning of the 

appointment, not at the time of the 

appointment. Thank you! 

 

 

Absences 

A huge thank you to parents for 

informing us when your child is absent 

from school. Please continue to notify 

the office or Miss Jones before 9am.  

 

 

Dinner Monies 

Please remember to pay your child's 

dinner money weekly, in advance. You 

can check your outstanding balance by 

logging on to your Parent Pay account. 

Please ensure that any outstanding 

debts are cleared in full. 

 

 

Road Safety 

Please take care when driving near 

school and be considerate when 

parking. Please park further away from 

school whenever possible to ease 

congestion at busy times. Thank you. 

Polite 
Reminders  



Miss Crew 
 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Message 

 

It was lovely to see the children dressed up for World Book Day yesterday. The children 

were so enthusiastic about the characters and talking about the books they were from.  

Every child has been given a book and a voucher to promote reading for pleasure. I hope 

you enjoy reading the book with your child.  

Spring Fayre! 
We will be holding a spring Fayre on Thursday 30th March. The 

fayre will be held in the hall starting from 3.20pm  

We look forward to seeing you all! More information will be 

shared over the coming weeks. 

FRENCH PHRASE OF THE WEEK  
“C’EST BIEN! BRAVO!” 

GOOD WORK 

Weekly Target for our pupils  
‘I can be ready to learn’ 

This will be discussed in Monday’s assembly 

and then followed up with a work based 

activity in class for all pupils. 

 

Word of the week  
‘Elated’ 

Celebration Assembly  

This week’s winners are: 

 

Nursery – Anas and Aaliyah 

Rec C – Katherine and Alfie 

Rec H – Olivia and Arib 

1A – Hudson and David 

1C – Kai and Dion 

2H – Darcie and Reuben 

2HA – Suheyb and Luqmaan 

3C – Layla and Ayaan 

3H - Andrei and Henry 

4G – Victoria and Oyin 

4H – Jason Junior and Blessing 

5S – Keabb and Fri 

5W – Momina and Alfie 

6D – Aline and Olly 

6G – Wesley and Agostinho 

 

Well done for all your hard work this 

week! 
 

Parent Focus Meetings   

Tuesday 7th March 

Nursery & Reception - 9.15am 

Year 1 & 2: 2.30pm 

Year 3 & 4: 3.30pm 

Wednesday 8th March 

Year 5& 6: 9am 

We are asking parents to click on the link to confirm 

your attendance. 
https://forms.gle/ceMkBBKHdMSV7Drd7 

    Attendance   
Our winners this week are 4G for great 

attendance the last week of Spring Term 

1 with an outstanding attendance result 

of 98.5% 

 

                                                     

Red Nose Day 
We will be raising 

money for Comic 

Relief on Friday 

17th March. Further 

info to follow. 

https://forms.gle/ceMkBBKHdMSV7Drd7

